
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We would like to invite you to our MacMillan Coffee Morning on Tuesday 19th October 2021 

between 9.30-11.30am. 

Along with coffee and cakes for sale, we have invited a range of information stands for you to 

browse and gather information, which we hope you will find informative and beneficial. 

Along with the information stands, we have a 6th form charity shop, A range of courses from Adult 

Education. Kids, Mental health support team and many others… 

This will be a chance for you to meet up with other parents have a chat over a cuppa!! 

We are delighted to be opening our school up to parents and members of the public again, hopefully 

restoring and getting back to a little normality on from the Covid Pandemic.  

We very much hope you are able to attend and look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

A Powell 

Mrs A Powell 
Phase Leader 
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs B Moorcroft  

Head of School: Mr P Fenner 

Telephone: 01482 826508 

E-mail: office@tweendykes.het.academy  

Web: www.tweendykes.co.uk 

Twitter: @tweendykes 

Date: 13th October 2021 
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